
 

 

 

 

 

May 23, 2025 

 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole     The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chairman       Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations    House Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington D.C., 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for Emergency Services Enhancement Project in fiscal year 2026. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is the Southern Cascades Community Services District 

located at 205 Ash Valley Road, Adin, California  96006. The funding would be to acquire a 

permanent facility for emergency services, including EMS staff, emergency vehicles, and 

helicopter hangar, and make improvements to that facility.  This is a good use of taxpayer funds 

as it closes emergency medical services gaps in a remote region to provide the public with 

improved services and response times.   

This project has a federal nexus because it is for the purposes authorized in Section 5305(a)(2) of 

Title 42, United States Code.  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Doug LaMalfa 

Member of Congress 

 


